
 
Village of Rhinebeck 

Legal Notice 
 

Please Take Notice:  That the Village of Rhinebeck Board of Trustees will be 
holding a budget hearing on Tuesday, May 8, 2012 at the regular monthly board 
meeting,  at the Village Hall, 76 East Market St., Rhinebeck, NY starting at 7:00 
p.m.  This meeting will be for the purpose of discussing the proposed budget with 
the public and regular monthly business.  
 
The proposed budget will be available to the public at the Village Hall during 
regular business hours starting April 20, 2012 and copies of the budget will be 
available at the public hearing.  The public is invited to comment and ask questions 
on the proposed budget.   
 
Gail Haskins 
Clerk Treasurer 


